
 ZACH ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

 Motto:  “Together We Inspire” 

 Vision:  Ensure high levels of learning for all students. 

 Mission:  We commit to do our best to encourage  ,  inspire  and meet each child’s needs. 

 ❖ 

 Picture taken Friday, September 30th with our ‘Sko Ridge shirts. We love our Zach school family! 

 January 19th  Memo 

 Monday, January 23 

 rd 

 ⮚ 

 Tuesday, January 24 

 th 

 ⮚  9:00am -12:00pm: CSU Field Trip-4th grade 

 Wednesday, January 25 

 th 

 ⮚  12:00-12:45pm: PTO Meeting; Google Meets;  click here 

 ⮚  5:30-6:30pm: Multilingual Families; Media Center 

 Thursday, January 26 

 th 

 ⮚  6:00-7:00pm: 3rd Grade Musical; gym 

 Friday, January 27 

 th 

 ⮚  Spirit & Sparkle Spirit Day 

 New Information 

 Computer Letter 

 Poudre School District will be resending a letter on January 27th that was sent out earlier in the fall regarding the ability for students to 

 take computers back and forth from school to home if that is needed to access our community and/or school homework. Please note that 

 this is not a new policy, so we didn’t want there to be any confusion. Our teachers are in communication with their families and will send 

https://meet.google.com/ucf-touq-xag?pli=1&authuser=0


 computers home if it is required for homework. If you have any questions or have a student that has a specific need, please reach out to 

 your child’s teacher. Thank you for your partnership. 

 FCHS Cheer Mini Clinic (Attachment) 

 Please see attachment for more information. 

 Yearbook (Attachment) 

 Please see attachment for more information. 

 School Safety 

 Keeping your students safe is our most important job at school.  To help us with this task, we have a number of items that we review and 

 work on each year.  The first measure we take to ensure safety is to practice our safety drills every month.  We have 5 total drills that we 

 practice throughout the year with staff and students to prepare for any events.  These are; 

 1.  Lock-Out: We secure our perimeter.  Everyone comes inside the building. 

 2.  Lock Down:  We secure ourselves inside our classrooms or offices.  Locked doors, lights out, out of sight. 

 3.  Evacuation:  We vacate the building during an emergency (fire, gas leak, etc.). 

 4.  Shelter:  We move to designated areas of the school to keep safe during a weather emergency. 

 5.  Hold:  We clear the halls and stay in classrooms (could be used during a medical emergency). 

 In addition, we have updated our Reunification Plan.  This plan would be used in the event that we have to relocate the students and staff 

 to another location where families would be able to pick them up.  Zach will work in partnership with the school district if this event were 

 ever needed.  Communication to families about the "when, where, and how" would come from the district in real time. Locations may 

 change depending on the situation, so that is why the communication would come in real time. 

 Lastly, as we reviewed the grounds this year, we felt an additional exit gate from our playground field would be beneficial.  We made a 

 proposal to the district to have an additional gate installed in the southeast corner of the fence line and it was accepted!  We are very 

 excited to add the additional layer to our current safety plan. 

 Dialogues in Multiculturalism 

 Join us for the first of four Dialogues in Multiculturalism for Zach families on Wednesday, January 25 

 th 

 from  5:30-6:30pm in the Media 

 Center. Due to our large number of multilingual and international families here at Zach, we wanted to provide a platform for multilingual 

 and international families to connect with one another and share their experiences. This first event will focus on the power of our stories. 

 There will be several older students available to help entertain younger children and pizza will be provided. We hope you can join us. See 

 the attached information for details. Please RSVP using  THIS SIGN UP  . 

 Reminders 

 2 

 nd 

 Grade CogAT Testing 

 CogAT testing will take place February 7-9. for all second grade students.  Please keep an eye out for additional information coming home 

 from teachers and reach out to Kaylie Johnson with any questions - kgonzales@psdschools.org. 

 Free English Classes for Adults at Front Range Community College (Attachment) 

 Please see attachment for more information. 

 Register to Volunteer 

 PSD requires all persons volunteering in the classroom, be registered as volunteers.  Please click on the link below to register. 

 https://www.psdschools.org/community/volunteers 

 Coffee and Conversation 

 If you want to connect, talk about upcoming events, and/or have topics you want to discuss with the admin team, please sign up with 

 SignUpGenius  for one of our monthly Coffee and Conversation  series events. Each coffee is the first Friday of the month from 8:15-9:00 

 a.m. 

 Important Upcoming Dates 

 2/20: NO SCHOOL 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0C4EA9AE2FA1FF2-join
https://www.psdschools.org/community/volunteers
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0C48AFAB28AAF49-coffee




CALLING ALL FUTURE LAMBKINS!
Join the FCHS Cheerleaders on February 3rd for a fun-filled 
performance!

Friday, February 3
4:30pm – 7:15pm(approx.)

We’re calling all future Lambkins to come to our Mini 
Clinic! You’ll learn two chants and a dance to perform 
at halftime during the varsity basketball game. Wear 
purple and gold to show your spirit!

Mini Clinic Details:
Who: Any elementary-aged children.

Where: Drop your child off in the FCHS main hall(enter the 
school through the doors by the tower).

Time: The clinic starts at 4:30pm and will end after the 
performance during halftime of the varsity game scheduled to 
begin at 6:30pm. Please pick up your future Lambkin in Gym 2 
immediately following the performance. 
Cost: $20 ($18 each for kids from the same family.)You can 
pay during online registration or bring cash/check to the clinic. 
The cost includes, 

• T-shirt, spirit poms, and a pizza party.
• 2 adult tickets to the basketball game.

INVITE YOUR 
FRIENDS!

REGISTER 
ONLINE USING 
The QR CODE:

QUESTIONS?
Contact US:

Who doesn’t like a pizza 
party and fun afternoon 
learning a cool dance to 
showcase their Lambkin 
spirit? All elementary-aged 
children are welcome!

kathyj@psdschools.org



https://buytheyearbook.pictavo.com/PictavoSchool/FindSchool


 
 
 

       
 

The Learning Source 

At Front Range Community College 
 

Classes:  English Language Acquisition (ELA) – all classes meet in person 
High School Equivalency Preparation - GED & HiSET 

• Morning classes meet in person 
• Evening classes meet on Zoom - Students need access to a 

computer and the internet to participate. 
• These classes are also designed to improve reading & math skills 

to prepare for college and careers. 
 
To Enroll: Call 970-204-8181 to schedule orientation and assessment testing  

at the FRCC Campus in Fort Collins at least one month prior to the 
starting date.  
Spring 2023 registration - call on or after November 28. 

Location:  FRCC Larimer Campus - Blanca Peak - room 107 C 
4616 S. Shields, Fort Collins, 80526 

   (970) 204-8181 
 

Dates:  Summer 2022 7/5/22 – 9/9/22  (10 weeks) 
   Fall 2022  9/26/22 – 12/16/22 (11 weeks) 
   Spring 2023 1/17/23 – 5/26/23 (18 weeks) 
    
Cost: FREE! 

 
 

Questions?  Call 970-204-8181 or email 
Lauren@thelearningsource.org or william@thelearningsource.org  

 

 
TLS is an Equal Opportunity Educational Provider. 

Students with disabilities are encouraged to contact our Accessible Design Coordinator 
Lauren Pellow 970-204-8373 · lauren@thelearningsource.org 

 
 
 

           
Updated 7/22 

mailto:william@thelearningsource.org


 

   
 

La Fuente de Aprendizaje 
Front Range Community College 

Clases para Adultos 
 

Clases: Adquisición del Idioma Ingles (ELA)  
Preparación para el GED (Equivalente a la preparatoria) 

Mejoramiento de Lectura, Escritura y Matemáticas para 
Preparar para la Universidad y la Carrera 

    

Ubicación: Campus de FRCC Larimer - Blanca Peak 107 C 
   4616 S. Shields, Fort Collins, 80526      
 
Fechas:  Verano 2022 7/5/22 – 9/9/22  (10 semanas) 
   Otoño 2022  9/26/22 – 12/16/22 (11 semanas) 
   Primavera 2023 1/17/23 – 5/26/23 (18 semanas) 
    
Como Inscribirse: Llame para hacer una cita de inscripción y hacer una 

prueba de nivel antes de empezar. Para la primavera, 
llame empezando el 28 de noviembre.  

 
Actividades Ofrecidas durante las clases en Community Life  

Infantiles: Center en 1st Presbyterian Church, 531 S. College Ave, Fort 
Collins, 80524 

  
 Costo: ¡Gratis! 

 
¿Preguntas?  ¡Llámenos! 

970-204-8373  
Lauren@thelearningsource.org 

 

La Fuente de Aprendizaje es un Proveedor Educativo en Igualdad de Oportunidades  
Invitamos a estudiantes con incapacidades para que se pongan en contacto  

con nuestra Coordinadora de Diseño Accesible 
Lauren Pellow 970-204-8373 · lauren@thelearningsource.org 

 
Updated 7/2022 
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